
Please join Rolling Thunder  Michigan Chapter 1  & Vietnam        

Veterans of America Chapter 154 along with fire departments, tribal, 

state and local police, bikers, car clubs  many patriotic citizens in 

escorting the Michigan Vietnam  Memorial Wall to the Little River 

Casino Resort  for our 8th annual Thunder At The River event.                                    

The wall will be displayed June 16 & 17, 2017                                                 

  

2:00pm - Staging for escort - Manistee VFW Post  1211 28th Street Manistee, MI. 49660 

3:00pm  - Depart VFW to Little River Casino Resort  2700 Orchard Highway Manistee,  MI. 

www.rollingthundermichigan1.com www.thunderattheriver.com 

    RIDE CAPTAIN - Fred Nelson 

    Information - John Stocki (231) 477-5162  Email: stocki@hotmail.com  

Friday June 16, 2017   OPEN TO ALL VEHICLES 


